
Secop makes regular improvements to our cus-
tomer solutions. As part of this commitment, we 
now provide the BD35F-xx’s and BD50F’s released 
for R134a and R1234yf.
The upgrade includes the update of the UL ap-
proval, which now covers R134a and R1234yf, and a 
warning label for R1234yf only.

Due to various global regulations banning or calling 
for a reduction in use of R134a, the drop-in refrig-
erant R1234yf is the best solution for existing ap-
pliances.

The updated compressor can be ordered under the 
same code number:
	 BD35F	 101Z0200 / 101Z0204
	 BD35F-B	 101Z0205
	 BD35F-HD.2	101Z0216
	 BD50F	 101Z0203 / 101Z1220

Customer-specific compressors will also receive 
an update:
	 BD35F	 101Z0220 
	 BD35F-HD	 101Z0206

The electronic units will also stay the same. Please 
check the respective datasheets.

The upgrade for the compressors will be released 
on September 15, 2024.

Please contact your local Secop representative if
you have any questions.
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